Petroleum Pipeline Study Committee Meeting 
Tuesday, October 3, 2017   1:30 p.m. 
Gressette Building, Room 105 
 
Members Present:  Senators:  Tom Young (CH) and Brad Hutto;  Representatives:  William “Bill” Hixon and Dennis Moss; C. Dukes Scott (ORS Executive Director);  Michael Traynham (DHEC Assistant General Counsel); Public Members:  Donald Gardner, W. McLeod Rhodes 
 
Staff Present:  Heather Anderson and Roland Franklin
 
Meeting: 
 
Senator Young called the meeting to order.  The committee members discussed aspects of the revised draft, including the appropriate dimensions in the definitions, and distinguishing processes for permitting and eminent domain, spill reporting requirements and bonds versus insurance requirements for a petroleum pipeline company.

Sen. Young asked if anyone in the audience wanted to speak; no one responded. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sen. Hutto made a motion that staff revise the draft per the committee’s discussion and to begin working on the draft report;  Mr. Rhodes seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously.  

With no further business before the committee, Mr. Traynham made a motion to adjourn.  The meeting was then adjourned, to reconvene at the call of the chair.  
 
  
